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Between "biker" laws & the G20 house-arrest system, there has been MORE
THAN ENOUGH tampering by this government to restrict people's rights,
movements, identities & associations/associates, in the state of QLD, without
trying to reintroduce a different kind of ID-gerrymander for future elections! Are
wle to hear the term "Papers, please?" at the ballot box next time? Seig Heil, Mr
Bleijie!

By making it harder to vote with restrictive ID measures, especially affecting
many disabled, elderley & Indigenous Queenslanders, I'm sure this government
hopes to eliminate many of the voters who may vote against them, all in the
name of "security"... This is a repressive & unnecessary idea that should be given
no quarter in a so-called fair & free democracy.

Pull your heads in within government ranks & stop WASTING OUR MONEY on
your LNP CONservative born-to-rule fetishes... >:(

Mel Smith
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